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The ambitious release of SharePoint 2016 boasts many 
new features to benefit your organization. 

The potential of the upgrade is undeniable; however, 
only you can make the best decision for your company.

After taking a look at these time-and-money saving 
features, will you be tempted to upgrade?

Creates a “best of both worlds” scenario with 
many cost-saving options

Processes huge amounts of data quickly and efficiently

Seamlessly incorporates data mobility capacity using 
OneDrive for Business in Office 365

Includes multiple mission-critical capabilities

Enables advanced analytics and rich visualizations 
on any device

Comes with comprehensive security features like 
Always Encrypted technology

Supports indexing of up to 500 million items per 
Search Server Application

Integrates search results from both Office 365 and 
SharePoint Server on-premises

Allows one million index items from on-premises 
SharePoint® farm for every 1TB of pooled storage in 
SharePoint Online

Empowers Administrators to define each server’s role 
in a farm topology for performance optimization

Enables SharePoint to automatically configure 
services on each server based on those definitions

Streamlines administrative tasks and places less 
emphasis on IT intervention

Helps your organization maintain up-to-date status 
on the latest software releases

Eliminates risk of compromise on service level 
agreements

Minimizes downtime or user disruption when fixes or 
updates are deployed

Protects information in a way not previously 
possible in SharePoint

Quickly identifies any data matching specifically 
defined criteria

Enables the building of a DLP structure across both 
data and email for comprehensive data security

SharePoint 2016
in a Nutshell

HYBRID

SQL SERVER 2016

SHAREPOINT SEARCH

MINROLE

ZERO DOWNTIME

DATA LOSS PREVENTION (DLP)

Is the effort and cost of the upgrade worth the 
potential return? The choice is yours. Of course, 
we are here to accompany you on your SharePoint 
journey, whatever you decide.
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